Subject **Thank you for your donation!**From <donate@kanatafoodcupboard.ca>

To <office@kuc.ca>
Date 2021-04-23 08:39



Dear Friends at Kanata United Church,

The Kanata Food Cupboard thanks you for your monetary donation of \$1,000.00. Your donation is an important investment in the lives of individuals and families in Kanata.

In 2020, we saw our client numbers increase. The average number of families we served a month was **231**. We also saw an average of **15 new families** using the Kanata Food Cupboard **every month**. On average, **497 adults** and **408 children** were served every month. In 2021, we anticipate our client numbers to continue increasing and we anticipate the ongoing pandemic to continue posing logistical and operational challenges.

Thankfully, we also feel lucky to continue to have the support from donors like yourself!

We are grateful that we can count on Kanata United Church to ensure adults and children in Kanata receive the healthy food that they need to prosper and thrive.

On behalf of everyone here at the Kanata Food Cupboard, thank you for your continued support.

Best Wishes,

Dylan Samuel

Volunteer Chair, Kanata Food Cupboard



Kanata Food Cupboard
PO Box 24011, Kanata, Ontario K2M 2C3
613-355-9834 • donate@kanatafoodcupboard.ca
Kanatafoodcupboard.ca

Donor ID: 656